
From: Caitlin   
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 10:41 AM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: cherry place 
 
Good morning, 
About 5 years ago we lost access to our road, Cherry Place in Hamburg NY, for about a month (if i am 
remembering correctly) for what they said was water main replacements. On Sunday one of the mains 
blew up and they said it was an old pipe. Now I want to know what was replaced 5 years ago and what is 
still under the street. Please provide me with whatever information you have regarding that street  
Thank you, 
Caitlin Dietrick  
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